
PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE PUBLIC COMMENT MEETING ON THE APPLICATION OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION FOR APPROVAL OF A RATE INCREASE 

(DOCKET NO. G-01551A-19-0055) 
 
On May 1, 2019, Southwest Gas Corporation ("SWG" or "Company”) filed with the Arizona Corporation 
Commission ("Commission") an application for a permanent gross revenue increase of approximately $57 
million, or approximately 8.1 percent over current revenues. The rate impact on customers would vary 
based on customer class and individual usage if the SWG's proposal were to be adopted. The Company is 
also seeking authority to implement an infrastructure program and cost recovery mechanism for the 
replacement of nonperforming plastic pipe; to incorporate Renewable Natural Gas into its gas supply 
portfolio; and to revise various tariffs. 
 

***Rescheduled Public Comment Meeting*** 
 
In the public notice previously issued by Southwest Gas in this matter, the call-in number to provide 
telephonic public comment contained a typographical error. The Public Comment Meeting has therefore 
been rescheduled to commence on September 21, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the public comment meeting will be conducted telephonically. 
 
To provide telephonic public comment, speakers must call 1-866-705-2554 and enter passcode 241497#. 
 
The Commission encourages commenters to use landline telephones to call into the hearing, as mobile 
telephones do not consistently provide adequate audio quality to permit the verbatim transcription of 
telephonic speech. 
 
Written public comments may be submitted by mailing a letter referencing Docket No. G-01551A-19-
0055 to Arizona Corporation Commission, Consumer Services Section, 1200 West Washington Street, 
Phoenix, AZ 85007, or by submitting comments on the Commission's website (www.azcc.gov) using "Cases 
and Open Meetings" and "Make a Public Comment in a Docket." If you require assistance, you may contact 
the Consumer Services Section at 602-542-4251 or 1-800-222-7000. 

http://www.azcc.gov/

